
YORK AREA RADIO CONTROL CLUB MINUTES 
 
DATE:    Members in attendance:      Officers in attendance:    

TREASURES REPORT 

SECRETARYS REPORT: 

SAFETY REPORT: 
  

FIELD REPORT: 

OLD BUSINESS: 

Credits $104.00 Debits $55.90 Last month 
total

Credits Debits

Credits Debits Current total 1,489.84

Accepted without changes.

 Keith reminded everyone to announce their attentions prior to landing, taking off or making other 
significant  Moves/intentions.  Also, honor the flight line while flying.

Lynn Doll reported that the field tent frame has been removed and stored for the winter, the  
port-a-potty has Has its final servicing for the year.  Field is in good shape.

• Uldar Hazy center trip is planned for Feb. 20th.  A bus will be taking us for an estimated cost of 
$30.00, The bus will pick us up at the park and ride at Board and Church roads, the bus departs at 
8:00 AM sharp! 

• The clubs shirt and hat logo order was finalized at this meeting, Bill Landis will be submitting our 
order. 

• Our 2nd club meeting at the South York Diner went well fairly well, food was on time and orders 
appeared To be correct. 

• Our Christmas party next month is schedule for Dec, 13th at 6:00PM at the Lyndon diner on route 
30.
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NEW BUSINESS: 
• Keith informed everyone that Dwight’s airplane stuff is still available for sale, contact him or Tim 

Hunter For access. 
• Office elections were held and members present voted to elect all nominees presented for office. 
• Keith and Jody are to talk to Mr. Musser about going to a yearly contract with us paying once a 

year, 
      A discussion was held about paying $1000 at once and possibly losing $500 if something happens 
to Mr. Musser, Keith to investigate this deal. 
• Keith asked the club if we are interested in obtaining AMA gold status as a club.  He informed us 

that we Do most of the requirements already.  The main item is our field setup, He is going to 
check with AMA To see if our field meets their requirements.  Separation of spectators and pilots 
or pit area seems to be theQuestion area. 

• Keith made a suggestion that we hold another float fly in September in lieu of our annual Spook 
fly.  This Is because our weather in October has not been conducive to flying.  Keith to check with 
parks dept.


